
Photo of the Week

 This week we are praying for:
ALL MISSIONARIES ACROSS THE WORLD

HEY CHRISTIANS OF CCJC! 
WE'RE SO GRATEFUL YOU'RE HERE. LET'S KEEP WALKING TOGETHER.

THE CCJC MEMO

C﻿oming Up!
 Coffee & Donuts July 28 after the 9:30 a.m. Mass at St. Mary

Save the Date:St. Joseph Parish Picnic on Aug. 11 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
St. Mary Catholic School Starts on FRIDAY, AUGUST 2, 2024

Please note there will not be a CCJC Memo for August 3. We are taking a short break!
 

The National Eucharistic Revival was a fantastic week that our priests, seminarians and laity got to participate in! The revival continues with
Catholics learning more about the Holy Eucharist. The revival doesn’t stop in Indianapolis! It continues in our lives as Catholics everyday! (photo

courtesy of the Archdiocese of Indianapolis)

Inspiring!

www.ccjc3.org

The Sacred Heart of Jesus devotion
is beloved by Catholics. A Catholic

literary magazine held a Sacred
Heart art contest and the winners
artwork is too beautiful to miss! 

See more at www.dappledthings.org 
Photo--Dappled Things

First Place Winner

https://www.dappledthings.org/deep-down-things/winners-of-the-sacred-heart-art-competition

